J U N E   N E W S L E T T E R
June 1, 2010

Dear Parents/Guardians:

BLUE KNIGHTS

Congratulations to our newest Blue Knights:  Brandon Marshall, Alexander Stockli and Lilianne LeBouthellier.  Our Blue Knights enjoyed the movie “Oceans” at the Empire Theatre, and June will bring our final event with an ice cream sundae party.  Thanks to all our Blue Knights – you are wonderful members of the DLMS community!
DISTRICT 16 TURNAROUND AWARD

Congratulations to Moriah Malley-Richard who was the Dr. Losier Middle School Turnaround Achievement award winner.  Moriah’s achievements were celebrated with a lovely dinner at the Rodd with family and friends.
PROVINCIAL ORATORY

Congratulations to Monica Tremblay who placed second at the Provincial Oratory Contest with her speech on “Listen To Your Mother”, held in Fredericton on May 14th.  

DRAMA FESTIVAL

The Dr. Losier Middle School Drama Club had an amazing time in Fredericton.  They performed their play in front of a packed crowd who were nearly rolling in the aisles with laughter!

Bridget Moran, Elyse Girouard and Alex Hache received outstanding supporting actor awards.  Outstanding actor went to Kelly Quinn.  Kaitlyn Frost received an adjudicator’s mention for comedic fall.  Our set even won an award.  That is six awards overall!

DRESS CODE

As the weather gets warmer, we just remind students that the Dress Code is to continue to be followed, as outlined in the Agenda.  While we certainly encourage walking length shorts, all shorts and skirts must sit well below the fingertips when standing straight with arms at the side.
HOME &  SCHOOL NEWS

Parents of Grade 8 students are reminded of the “Spring Basket” fundraiser.  Thank you for the items that were sent in.  Students of Grade 8 will be asked to sell five tickets, with all money raised going to the cost of the Grade 8 Banquet.  Also, the Executive is looking for volunteers to help with the Grade 8 Banquet on June 15th, at 4:15 P. M., both with decorating and with the actual dinner.  Please call Colleen Dickson at 773-5161, or the school at 778-6077, if you are able to help on that day.

This year we will offer an Award to a Grade 8 student at the school’s Award Day.  The Award will go to the student who demonstrated the most volunteering within and outside of DLMS for the past three years.  

The next Home & School Association meeting will be held on Tuesday, June 8th, at 6:30 P. M.
SUMMER ACTIVITIES

POWER TONING – This summer resistance training class will take place on Tuesday and Thursday mornings at the Douglastown Recreation Center.  Participants will use weighted body bars to perform exercises.  The cost is $25 for a four week session (limited space available).

CARDIO POWER – This outdoor summer fitness class will take place at the Ian Baillie Track on Monday and Wednesday evenings.  Participants will use the outdoors and their own bodies to perform functional movements.  The cost is $40 for a four week program (limited spaced available).

PAUL PLAKAS FITNESS SEMINAR – Paul Plakas, Personal Trainer from the TV show

X-Weighted, is coming to Miramichi!!!  Reserve Monday, July 19 for this fabulous fitness seminar and exercise demonstration.

Contact Tobi Desveaux at 773-7697 or raytobi@rogers.com for more information on any of these programs or to register.  
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DISABILITY AWARENESS WEEK – “FAMILY FUN DAY”
WALK & ROLL – On June 5th, from 1:00 P. M. to 4:00 P. M., Miramichi Independent Living Resource Center will be hosting a community fun filled event (walk and roll) at James M. Hill High School track and field area.  There will be hot dogs, beverages, prizes and games for kids.  Members of the community will participate individually or as a team in walk and roll to promote Disability Awareness Week. 
LIBRARY NEWS

The end of the school year is quickly approaching.  As per each year end, the Library Inventory has begun.  The closing date for all books and magazines to be returned is June 15.  There are a great number of overdue books and fines outstanding.  These must be returned and fines paid before the Video Dance to be eligible to attend.  Have a wonderful summer and keep on reading!

2009-2010 YEARBOOKS
Yearbooks are now on sale for $25.00.  They will be in the last week of school.  Order early to avoid disappointment.  A down payment of $10.00 may be made toward your purchase.  Please see Mrs. Losier or Mrs. Squire to place your order.
THANK YOU

A big thanks goes out to all the students who donated cupcakes in the sales for the IWK and the Walk for MS.  A total of $120.00 was raised for IWK and $140.00 for the MS Walk.  Thank you to the Boys Varsity Basketball team who raised $400 by bagging groceries at the Chatham Supervalu for IWK.  Also, a big thank you to 6-W, who raised over $100.00 at their Bake & Book Sale and “Jelly Bean Guess”.  As well, the ALS Society thanks Stephanie Cook, Hailee Young and Robert Loggie for their fundraiser, which raised $162.00 for this cause.
IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 2  &
THURSDAY, JUNE 3

GRADE 6 SCIENCE ASSESSMENTS, Periods 1 & 2
MONDAY, JUNE 7
&

GRADE 8 PROVINCIAL MATH ASSESSMENTS

TUESDAY, JUNE 8


GRADE 7 DISTRICT MATH ASSESSMENTS






GRADE 6 SCHOOL-BASED MATH ASSESSMENTS

TUESDAY, JUNE 15


GRADE 8 BANQUET – 4:15 P. M.

THURSDAY, JUNE 17

RED TEAM TRIP – Acadian Village
FRIDAY, JUNE 18


PURPLE TEAM TRIP – Bouctouche Dunes






GREEN TEAM TRIP- Magnetic Hill Zoo (Moncton)

TUESDAY, JUNE 22


BLUE TEAM TRIP – Camp Sheldrake

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 23

ATHLETIC & ACTIVITY AWARDS – 1:00 P. M.





VIDEO DANCE – 6:30 P. M. – 9:30 P. M.
THURSDAY, JUNE 24

GAMES DAY
FRIDAY, JUNE 25


ACADEMIC AWARDS – 9:00 A. M.






REPORTS GO HOME






LAST DAY OF SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS 





(DISMISSAL – 12:00 Noon)
HAVE A SAFE AND RELAXING SUMMER!

